
 

 

Proposition 65 Declaration 
Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, was 
enacted as a ballot initiative in November 1986. The proposition helps protect the state’s drinking water 
sources from being contaminated with approximately 900 chemicals known to cause cancer, birth 
defects or other reproductive harm (“Proposition 65 Substances”) and requires businesses to inform 
Californians about exposures to Proposition 65 Substances. 

Flowline will disclose any usage of the currently listed Proposition 65 Substances and any usage of new 
Proposition 65 Substances that are added to the list in the future. Flowline does not typically 
manufacture or market consumer products. Proposition 65 Substances used by Flowline may include, 
but are not limited to, lead-containing solder/alloys/plating, nickel alloys/plating, and antimony trioxide 
bound in some plastics. Due to the use of Proposition 65 Substances in some of our products,  

Flowline is providing the following warnings where appropriate:  WARNING This product can expose you 
to chemicals including Methylene chloride 75-09-2, which is known to the State of California to cause 
cancer.  For more information, go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov .  If you have any further question, 
please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Thuan Nguyen 
Flowline Quality Assurance Manager 
10500 Humbolt Street 
Los Alamitos, CA 90720 
(562) 598-3015 
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